
From: Wade Cowper
To: Katherine Douglas
Subject: Fw: Resignation
Date: Saturday, March 1, 2025 12:00:06 PM

Please find Sandy Stahl’s resignation attached. 

Wade Stewart Cowper
Chief of Staff
Office of Supervisor Roy Lee 

805.335.0778

From: Roy Lee <roylee@countyofsb.org>
Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 11:14:49 AM
To: Wade Cowper <wcowper@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Fw: Resignation
 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: sandy@sandystahlhomes.com <sandy@sandystahlhomes.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 10:57:24 AM
To: Roy Lee <roylee@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Resignation
 
Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Roy,

Please accept my resignation from the Montecito Planning Commission.

Sandy Stahl

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:wcowper@countyofsb.org
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https://aka.ms/o0ukef

